
REQUEST FOR BIDS
Stewart Construction, located in Essex Junction, Vermont is seeking bids from 

qualified subcontractors for a fast paced, multi-family construction project off 
Seminary Street Extension in the town of Middlebury, Vermont. The scopes of 
work available for bids include but are not limited to:  Sitework, Concrete, Wood 
Framing, Mechanical/Plumbing, Electrical, Fire Suppression and Finishes – both 
interior and exterior. Minority, Women, Small Owned, & Section 3 Businesses 
are encouraged to respond. Interested subcontractors must not be debarred 
from receiving State or Federal funding and must be capable of processing 
certified payroll with Davis Bacon wages. Please reach out to info@stewart-
construction.com for access to the Townhouse 2 (Lot 8) and Duplexes 1-4 (Lot 7) 
bid documents; bids will be accepted for the work until June 27th, 2025.


